

TEL.: (+264-61) 257411 6 FAX.: (+264) 88626368 CELL.: (+264-81) 1220082

PO BOX 11073 WINDHOEK NAMIBIA

gpt@thenamib.com

To:

The Chief Executive Officer Katima Mulilo Town Council

P/Bag 5009 Katima Mulilo 22 July 2025

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Notification of Environmental Clearance Certificate (ECC) Renewal Application for a Truck Port in Katima Mulilo, Zambezi Region

The truck port was awarded an environmental clearance certificate (ECC-APP10323) on 12 August 2022. In terms of the Environmental Management Act, 2007 (Act No. 7 of 2007) and its Regulations of 2012, the ECC now requires renewal. Geo Pollution Technologies was appointed to assist with the ECC renewal application and we hereby wish to inform the Katima Mulilo Town Council that an ECC renewal application will be lodged with the Ministry of Environment, Forestry and Tourism (MEFT).

Any comments or input on this ECC renewal application can be submitted to our offices for subsequent

Do not hesitate to contact our offices for any additional information regarding this application and its associated processes.

Sincerely,

André Faul

**Environmental Practitioner**